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The Annual Boiler Survey of this vessel became
due in September last. :

In a letter, dated 8th instant, however, the
Society's Surveyors at Copenhagen state they have been informed
by the Owners that it is not desired to maintain the steamer in
the Society's Classification as she has been transferred to that
of the British Corporation. The Surveyors add that the Owners'
Superintendent is also the British Corporation Surveyor.

The case received the consideration of the Classing
Committee on Friday, 18th instant, when it was decided to giVe

instructions for the vessel's character to be withdrawn from

the Register Book and three dots (...) inserted in lieu thereof,

indicating withdrawal of class at Owners' requeste.

.

24tn January, 1929.
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